	[image: image2.png]



	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


MARCH 10, 2015
A-2015-2471117


FIRSTENERGY SERVICE COMPANY
JOHN L MUNSCH
800 CABIN HILL DRIVE
GREENSBURG PA 15601
Dear Mr. Munsch:

Receipt is acknowledged of the Letter of Notification of West Penn Power Company which has been captioned and docketed to the above number.

This matter will receive the attention of the Commission and you will be advised of any further necessary procedure.
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Very truly yours,









Rosemary Chiavetta








Secretary

DJ
